
The NJDEP's Bureau of Air Quality Planning is hosting a stakeholder meeting to discuss 
our State Implementation Plan outreach efforts as part of the Department's overall 
Transformation goals.  Your assistance in this effort would be greatly appreciated.    
  
You are invited to attend this stakeholder meeting on March 1st, from 1:00 to 4:00 pm in 
the public hearing room at the NJDEP building, 401 East State St., Trenton, NJ.  
  
Please RSVP via email to Willa Williams at Willa.Williams@dep.state.nj.us or by calling 
(609) 292-6722.  
  
Thank you in advance and I look forward to meeting with you.    
  
  
  
Sharon Davis  
Section Chief  
Air Quality Planning  
Mail Code 401-07H  
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http://www.nj.gov/dep/baqp/  
 


